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3rd March 2023 
Dear parents / carers, 
 
School Uniform Information 
 

We wanted to let you know that our uniform supplier is ‘Monkhouse’ Monkhouse  – Broadway 
page 
 

If you follow the link above you will see the range of uniform available to purchase.  
 
Our main school uniform consists of a gold polo-shirt, a maroon coloured cardigan, 
sweatshirt or fleece and grey trousers / shorts / skirt / pinafore dress / red and white 
checked summer dress.  
Sensible school shoes are also part of our uniform (not trainers or sandals).  
 
The polo shirt, cardigan, fleece and sweatshirt can be purchased from Monkhouse with our 
Broadway logo embroidered on the front. However you do not have to buy all your uniform 
from Monkhouse, you can purchase items from local retailers at competitive prices.   
 
Our PE uniform is worn on the days the children do PE (twice a week). It consists of a 
plain white t-shirt, plain black shorts, plain black skort / skirt with shorts underneath, 
leggings or jogging bottoms and trainers. Their normal burgundy jumper / cardigan or 
fleece is worn with the PE uniform (other hoodies are not permitted).  
The trainers should be Velcro fastening rather than laces unless your child is confident doing 
their laces up independently.  
 
All children also need a Broadway book bag which can be purchased from Monkhouse or 
a plain burgundy book bag. We ask that the children do not bring rucksacks as we do not 
have the space to store them in the corridors on the coat hooks or in the children’s trays.  
 
A reversible burgundy fleece lined jacket with the Broadway logo is also available from the 
supplier. Many children have these as their school coats however there is no requirement for 
them to have one as long as they have a sensible coat suited to the season.  
 
We also have a small selection of second hand sweatshirts and cardigans which are available 
to buy for £1 an item from the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Jodie Tumelty 
Head Teacher 
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